
 

 
 
 
 

October 2019 

 

Year 11 Information Evening – Thursday 17th October 2019 

5.00pm – 6.00pm 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

I am writing to invite you to this year’s Outwood Academy Ripon Year 11 

information evening. 

 

The purpose of the evening is for students and their parents/carers to attend a 

session led by the subject leaders for Maths, English and Science.  Within the session 

we will present important information on the new 9-1 GCSE.  We will outline our 

commitments to ensure that all pupils are effectively supported so that they can 

achieve their best and students and parents will be provided with information on 

how they can support themselves outside curriculum time. 

 

You will also be provided with the dates of the two mock exam periods and have 

the opportunity to discuss any concerns that you may have with Departmental staff 

or Senior Leaders. 

 

Light refreshments will be available prior to the presentation in the main hall from 

4.30pm – 5.00pm.  We hope you can attend and look forward to seeing you.  Please 

complete the reply slip below if you will be attending. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

 

Mr W Pratt 

Principal 

 

 

 

I would like to attend the Open Evening on Thursday 17th October at 4.30pm with 

my son/daughter – name: ___________________________________________  

 

 

Signed __________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date _______________ 


